
 
The Board meeting on Wednesday, April 15, 2020, will proceed as scheduled.  

However, in the interest of the safety and well-being of HPS’s community, staff,  
and Directors, several steps are being taken to help reduce the spread of the coronavirus. 

Board of Directors Special Board Meeting Notice  
 

Notice: The Highline Public Schools Board of Directors will hold a special Board Meeting on  
Wednesday, April 15, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. on ZOOM via online ZOOM via online 

https://highlineschools.zoom.us/j/278932789?pwd=UWhDSGwyNlpQZlRhV2tQcHhyelJKUT09   
Password: 472645 or dial in 1-669-900-6833 Webinar ID: 278-932-789. 

 

Members of the public can attend only remotely (not in-person) online or by phone per the Governor’s Proclamation 
20-28 (Open Public Meetings act and Public Records Act) (issued March 24, 2020). Live public comment will not be 
available for this virtual special board meeting, but your comments, questions, or concerns are welcome. If you wish 
to address the Board, please email your statement to Kyle.minaglia@Highlineschools.org by 12:00 p.m. on April 15.  
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